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Dear Committee Members,
It has come to my attention that you are deciding whether to support this bill, which will
provide funding for more wildlife corridors.  I strongly support this bill because we should do
whatever we can to prevent deer and other animals from being killed on our roads.  When we
build overpasses and underpasses for migrating animals, we make a big difference in their
survival rates.  And besides, nobody wants to hit animals on our roads.  It is sad and very
dangerous for humans also.
Please support this bill so that our State can protect wildlife.
Thank you very much.
Anne-Marie Eklund
Bend, Oregon
541-647-9779
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